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Welcome, Michael Cahill...
It's really happening. Our new DFA starts tomorrow!

But, before Michael Cahill steps foot into AO1, we all need a proper introduction.

A couple of weeks back, we invited Michael to meet us for a secret video recording
session and had a little fun while getting to know him.

Watch The Video

https://medschool.cuanschutz.edu/family-medicine
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QizAMdm1s0c&list=PLbb0hQWGjAJ223cSR7H0IfPfFKR_UKQS6&index=7
http://www.ucdenver.edu/academics/colleges/medicalschool/departments/familymed/Pages/FamilyMedicine.aspx


DFM Poster Session 2022
What fun we all had at the DFM Poster Session!

Good food, good company, and a pop-up gallery perfect for displaying the fabulous
posters created our amazing DFM colleagues.

Watch The Video

The December Monthly Meeting is fast approaching. This hybrid event designed to be low-
key and fun. Lunch will be served to those attending in-person. So, if you plan to attend in
3D be sure and RSVP below. If not, check for the ZOOM link in your calendar invite on
December 14th.

RSVP To Attend In-Person

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d9QeAEgKitc
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1N9onPxlqrZIrQ8K3z5FFD5P6n0bcrOmAOWik5kmSx2w/edit?pli=1


Department Of Family Medicine News:

The latest edition of the Behavioral Health BallyHoo  is available online.

Check out the latest news and updates from DFM's stellar Integrated Behavioral Health
Care team.

Read The Newsletter

Just published in Journal of Primary Care & Community Health.

DFM's Jodi Holtrop, PhD, and Andrea Nederveld, MD, MPH, are authors on a new paper
just out this month.

Values and Meaning in Rural Primary Care Practices: Implications for Interventions
Within Context

Read The Paper

Just published in the Annals of Family Medicine.

DFM's Jodi Holtrop, PhD, with another important paper.

Primary Care Research Is Hard to Do During COVID-19: Challenges and Solutions

Read The Paper

https://medschool.cuanschutz.edu/docs/librariesprovider32/default-document-library/bh-nov-22-issue.pdf?sfvrsn=97217bbb_4
https://journals.sagepub.com/doi/10.1177/21501319221139371#skipNavigationTo
https://www.annfammed.org/content/20/6/568


Just published in the Annals of Family Medicine.

DFM's Tamara Oser, MD and Tristen Hall, PhD, lead a stellar team of family medicine
colleagues on this important publication.

Continuous Glucose Monitoring in Primary Care: Understanding and Supporting
Clinicians' Use to Enhance Diabetes Care

Read The Paper

Fun Stuff Just For You

Enter To Win A Visual Abstract:
Dr. Cleveland Piggott was the winner of last summer's visual abstract raffle. Check out
the final version of his Diversity, Inclusion, and Health Equity (DIHE) in Academic
Medicine visual abstract above.
How would you like to have something like this produced - free of charge - for your project,
program, or publication?
It all starts with clicking the button below.

Enter The Raffle

https://www.annfammed.org/content/20/6/541
https://ucdenverdata.formstack.com/forms/dfm_visual_abstract_raffle


Research And Innovation:

Announcing newly funded projects:

Title: Implementing Obesity Treatment in Primary Care Utilizing Evidence-Based
Structures 
Jodi Holtrop-MPI/Anne Nederveld-MPI
Contacts: jodi.holtrop@cuanschutz.edu - andrea.nederveld@cuanschutz.edu
Sponsor: PCORI

Title: Effects of allowing choice of dietary regimen within an intensive lifestyle intervention
among adults with prediabetes living in rural communities: a pilot and feasibility study
Tamara Oser/Linda Zittleman (Partnership with Endocrinology)
Contacts: tamara.oser@cuanschutz.edu - linda.zittleman@cuanschutz.edu
Sponsor: American Diabetes Association

To learn more about these projects or to get involved, be sure and reach out to the
contacts listed.

Professional Development Pro Tip!
 
Women In Leadership: Powerful Communications and Presentations
One-day course. The “Women In Leadership Series” is comprised of 7 courses. If
you complete all 7 then you receive a Women in Leadership Certificate. **There is a
cost associated with this development opportunity**

Learn More and Register Here

mailto:jodi.holtrop@cuanschutz.edu
mailto:andrea.nederveld@cuanschutz.edu
mailto:tamara.oser@cuanschutz.edu
mailto:linda.zittleman@cuanschutz.edu
https://inter.viewcentral.com/events/cust/search_results.aspx?cid=cps&pid=1&lid=3&tstamp=1668452033318&postingForm=calendar.aspx&bFromCalendar=1&event_schedule_id=18024&_cldee=lrml9rHU2QGDVI1PMENoSDiRC5M8XSu_W9g39Mo3w8T_tuh7Bw5AGnJGhzA4K4mkMHphANXQ_DPHrTW8oW0ljA&recipientid=contact-561b4aecec75ea11a814000d3a593cd0-4dddb07f60df4214b1d81ded9978ae1f&utm_source=ClickDimensions&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=TrainingEmails&esid=7c40770e-bc69-ed11-9561-6045bd006793


More Ways to Give Now
Payroll deduction - One-time gift - Planned giving. Showing your support for DFM is easy. 

​Visit the Endowment page to learn more about the endowment campaign and how you
can become involved.

Learn More

Look back at past editions of the DFM Monthly Newsletter ​
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